
 

 

THANK YOU TO CREST  

Citizens Radio Emergency Service Teams 

The St Albans Writers' Festival Committee would like to thank you for helping us to make the 

Festival successful and safe. 

 

We would particularly like to thank Julie Garrash and Des Cottle for coming up to St Albans to be 

with us for the entire festival. Your expertise was invaluable. 

 

We really could not have done without you. Thankfully we only had one minor medical emergency 

but having the loan of your radios meant that we could get the doctor from the other side of the river 

up to the church within minutes. The radios also meant that we could attend to technical issues , 

across a very distributed site, speedily, without undue interruption to the presentations.  

 

You are an amazing organisation, with amazing people.  

Many, many thanks. 

 

Sincerely 

 

    

Kaye Remington 

On behalf of the organising committee - St Albans Writers' Festival Incorporated 

 www.stalbanswritersfestival.com.au 


